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Editorial 

I am happy to welcome you to the 28
th

 volume of “The Pharmstudent”, an 

official journal of Pharmaceutical Society, Department of Pharmaceutical 

Engineering & Technology, Indian Institute of Technology (Banaras 

Hindu University), Varanasi, India. The previous volume was published 

online in the year 2016. This time also we are releasing the online version 

of the next volume. The present volume is being published after 

exhaustive efforts of the editorial team with a vision to provide high 

quality information on topics related to pharmaceutical research and 

education. 

The current volume focuses on various scientific innovations in drug discovery and delivery. We 

tried to incorporate contents on natural products, medicinal chemistry, pharmacology, clinical 

practice, novel drug delivery systems, and nanotechnology. Our continuous effort to provide the 

contents online is going to facilitate the visibility and accessibility of the contributions made by 

our esteemed authors. 

I would like to convey my sincere thanks to all the scientists and faculty members who have 

contributed for successful publication of this volume. I also express my thanks to all the editorial 

board members, reviewers, all office bearers, and members of the Pharmaceutical Society for 

their constant support and encouragement in bringing out this volume of “The Pharmstudent”. I 

hope that you will enjoy the articles and look forward for your valuable feedback to improve 

further in the forthcoming volumes. 

Prof. Sanjay Singh 

Editor-in-Chief 
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